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This week is Road Safety Week, a campaign run by the road safety charity, Brake. During our activities 

with the children we have been talking about the importance of staying safe on and near the roads. The 

children made excellent suggestions as to how to do this, “hold a grown up’s hand” and “no running 

off”. On Wednesday the children used the chalked zebra crossing to practice getting across the road 

safely, with the children who were driving the cars stopping each time they saw someone waiting.  

We have also enjoyed creating tracks using tape, Duplo and rubber road track, counting passengers 

onto number frame vehicles, taking a ride on the Flying Start train and making our own junk model 

vehicles. On Thursday we were visited by Priya and Rab, two of our medical students, who enjoyed their 

morning playing with the children. 

Important Dates. 
Autumn term part 2.  

Mon 4th Nov – Wednesday 18th Dec. 

Friday 13th December- Christmas event 

(parents to attend) 11.15-12.30 

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas 

party for all children.  

 

 

 

  

Outdoor Learning. 

It’s been a chilly week, but we have still enjoyed some fabulous 

outdoor learning and play. The children made a conga line train 

and visited numbered stations around the garden, practiced 

driving skills and crossing at our zebra crossing and used tyres 

to explore rolling. We have even had time to do a little bit of 

plane spotting!  

 

 
Christmas party. Wednesday 18th December. 

 

Our Christmas party is for all children who attend Flying 

Start. 

If your child does not usually attend on this day, please drop 

them off at 9am and collect at 12.30pm.  

 

If your child does attend on this day they will do their usual 

hours, either a 12.30 or 2.30pm collection. 

 

We will be having a bouncy castle so please send your child 

in wearing comfortable clothing that is suitable for jumping 

around in! 

 

A party food list will be posted on the notice board nearer 

the time. If you can provide an item/plate of party food 

please sign up next to the item, using your child’s name. 

As always, thank you for your support.  

 

 

Magical Molesey.  

 

If you are looking at getting the festive 

season started, then you may want to pay a 

visit to the Magical Molesey event on 

Thursday 28th November 5-7pm, Walton 

Road, Molesey. There will be 

entertainment, stalls and the switching on 

of the Christmas lights. Not to be missed! 

 


